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17th octoher 1989

Miss Susan Taylor
35 E 38th Street, 3]
MEW-YORK _CITY, N.Y. 10016-2521

Thank you for your letter of october 3rd that just arrived.

My plans have heen changed and I will not be in Geneva in
pctober. 1 am flving non stop to Orlando, Florida from
Amsterdam on November 5th.

I s@ntend to be in New-York around November 20th coming from
 Dttawa, Canada. I shall he probahly at the Saint Regis.

~ Have a good time and fly happily!
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